THE UNIVERSITY OF NORTH CAROLINA CHAPEL HILL

DEPARTMENT OF PHILOSOPHY

November 5, 1963

Professor Jose Ferrater-Mora Department of Philosophy Bryn Mawr College Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania

Dear Professor Ferrater-Mora:

We have a vacancy in our Department in Greek and medieval philosophy. One person whom we are considering among others is Professor Stanley Rosen at Penn State. We would greatly appreciate it if you would write us candidly about him as a scholar in his field,philosopher, teacher, and colleague. It would be most helpful to us.

With best wishes I am.

Sincerely yours,

E.M. alams

E. M. Adams Chairman

EMA: cam

9-X1-63.